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A12 Planned Closure Update  
 

 

Progress Update 

We’re writing to update you about our final phase of work on the A12 between junction 

25 Marks Tey and junction 26 Stanway.  

As we complete our final activities and work towards completion of the project, we 

wanted to make you aware that we have made some changes to our planned overnight 

road closures on both southbound and northbound carriageways. 

 

Updated planned road closure dates to completion of the project 

A list of our closure dates, which are subject to weather and progress, are listed in the 

table below: 

 

Dates of closure 

 

Closure details 

 

Diversion Route 

 
4 & 5 October 2024 
 
Between 8pm and 6am 
each night 
 

 
A12 closed northbound 
overnight between 
junction 25 Marks Tey 
and junction 26 Stanway 
for final surfacing and 
finishing work, and 
removal of cones and 
traffic barriers. 
 

 
During these times, traffic will 
be diverted to exit the A12 via 
the junction 25 northbound exit 
slip road at Marks Tey; follow 
the signed diversion route 
along B1408 (London Road) to 
Stanway; re-join the A12 
northbound via the Junction 26 
northbound entry slip road.  

 

 
5 October 2024 
 
Between 8pm and 6am 
 

A12 southbound exit slip 
road at junction 25 Marks 
Tey closed. 

 
Traffic will be diverted to 
continue along the A12 
southbound to junction 24, and 
re-join the A12 northbound via 
the J24 northbound entry slip 
road. 
 
 

 



 
 
6 & 7 October 2024 
 
Between 8pm and 6am 
each night 
 

 
Full closure of the A12 
northbound overnight 
between junction 23 
Kelvedon and junction 26 
Stanway  
 
There will be a general 
traffic diversion in place 
from J19 northbound, 
however, local traffic 
requiring access between 
J19 and J23 can continue 
along the A12 until the 
full closure point at J23. 
  

 
A diversion will be in place 
from junction 19 via the A131, 
A120 and B1408, re-joining the 
A12 via the A12 junction 26 
northbound entry slip road. 
Local traffic wishing to exit the 

A12 up to junction 23 will be 

able to access via the A12 until 

the full closure at junction 23 

Kelvedon  

 

As our final activities are weather-sensitive, the above dates have potential to change at 
short notice. To keep up to date with our work, any changes to programme, and to view 
our interactive diversion maps, please visit our scheme webpage: 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/MarksTeytoStanway.   

 

Diversion route for A12 northbound overnight closure between junction 25 Marks Tey 
and junction 26 Stanway 

 

 

http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk/MarksTeytoStanway


Diversion route for overnight closure of the A12 southbound exit slip road at junction 
25 Marks Tey 

 

Diversion route for A12 northbound overnight closures between junction 19 Boreham 
and junction 26 Stanway 

 



 

Keep in touch  

If you have any questions about this work, you can contact us by calling our 24/7 

Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or by emailing 

info@nationalhighways.co.uk. Alternatively, please visit our website to learn more about 

this project: www.nationalhighways.co.uk/MarksTeytoStanway. 

You can also keep up to date on road closures by visiting our Traffic England website at 

www.trafficengland.com or by following our X feed: @HighwaysEAST.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mindy Bhogal 

Project Manager 
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